
 

 

 

 
 

Royce, Rosa 

From: Royce, Rosa 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 4:06 PM 
To: Jennum, Joseph 
Subject: 2022-23 Adopted Budget Detail 
Attachments: Questica Budget Report Instructions.docx; 22-23 Adopted Budget Detail-Joseph Jennum.pdf 

Dear Joseph, 

Please see enclosed 2022-23 Adopted Budget Detail(s) as approved by the Board of Trustees on September 14, 2022. Please share 
this information with your staff that handles your budget. We are also including instructions to obtain reports from Questica. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Marisa Ziegenhohn at mziegenhohn@mtsac.edu or Rosa Royce at rroyce@mtsac.edu. 

Thanks, 

 
Rosa M. Royce 
Chief Compliance and College Budget Officer 
Telephone: 909-274-553  0 
Fax: 909-274-201  6 
rroyce@mtsa  c.edu 
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